
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

**ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 

The Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
will hold a hearing at the 

 

Hotel Colorado 
Devereux Room 
526 Pine Street 

Glenwood Springs, CO 81601 
 

July 14 and 15, 2009 
Tuesday and Wednesday, 9:00 a.m. 

 
In addition to regular hearing matters, there will be a general 
public comment period shortly after the start of the hearing, 
and information on oil and gas activities in the vicinity of the 
Project Rulison test site and hydrologic and environmental 

information related to various investigations of potential 
impacts to water resources will be presented. All interested 

parties are encouraged to attend.  
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